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17th December 2013


FROM ANNE LIZZ 
TO SPONSOR MARGARET VALDIMARS 

Dear Sponsor Margaret,

RE: DAP REPORT FOR TWO MONTHS FROM OCTOBER TO NOVEMBER 2013

Warm greetings from your little girl Ann!

Annlizzy, a joyful girl, wishes you Happy Christmas and Happy New Year. Annliz performed very well and was graded to join Class II. 

Annlizzy is always happy that you are her foster mum; she is always proud of you, thank you for supporting Annlizzy.

In our country Kenya we had a special celebration, Kenya had 50 years Jubilee celebration and it was a pleasant day to the old and young in Kenya. All songs were all over the counties. 

For this good celebration we took our young ones to celebrate with other children at the orphanage to play together with other schools.  Annllizz saw giraffe, hyena, curbs, snakes and lions. She was afraid when she saw wardens giving lion meat. Ann said tell the man to come out, he will be eaten by lion. Her teacher said the lion will not; but she was happy.

Thank you so much for your sponsorship. 

Best regards,


Lucy Odipo.
